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I am a medical practitioner and  
. Each day I travel to work down Victoria Road to work - RPAH/USYD. Since the Rozelle 

interchanged was opened my travel time by vehicle has increased from 15 mins to 45 mins. In the 
last week I left the vehicle i was sharing and walked - it took me 60 mins and the vehicle arrived at 
the same time. 

I work 14 hours per day and I am astounded to find that such an expensive and supposedly welll 
designed infrastructure has so degraded public amenity. 

Alternative transportation down Victoria Road and Anzac bridge needs to be urgently 
implemented. eg (and not preferred) Widen Anzac bridge and remove pedestrian access. 

Open the west Balmain ferry - this could reduce the traffic on Victoria road and provide some 
relief. 




